
 

  Church Information 
Lincoln Northside SDA Church 

1800 N 73rd Street 
PO Box 5708 

Lincoln NE, 68505 

Phone Number | 402-464-6575 

Connect with us on Facebook: 
“Northside Adventist Church” 

 Get Our  Connect 
Newsletter  Card 
Scan Code                   Scan Code 

 
Have a Question 
Pastor: Deneil Clarke 

pastor@lincolnnorthsidesda.com 718-810-9428 

Head Elder: Wally Basit  
  wjbasit@gmail.com  817-454-3018 

Head Deacon: Dale Novak   402-413-6144 

Head Deaconess: Cherryl Kaiser   402-875-8148 

Clerk: Pam Barrowman    402-419-0574 

Treasurer: Ivonne Smith   
ivyhelpmate@gmail.com   402-840-7914 

AV requests, please email  
lincolnnorthsidemedia@gmail.com 

Bulletin Information/Announcements – Please submit  
information by Wednesday evening to the email below 

church@lincolnnorthsidesda.com 

 

 

LINCOLN NORTHSIDE 
SDA CHURCH  

November 12, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements Howard Baker 
Call to Worship Howard Baker 
Invocation Victor Penrosa 
Opening Song  

America the Beautiful 
Baby Dedication Isaac James Basit 
Children’s Story Terrill Birth 
Special Music  
Prayer & Praise Don Williams 
Prayer Response Glorify Thy Name 
Offering Call Howard Baker 

Church Budget 
Veterans’ Day Program 

Scripture Reading Mike Teale 
Proverbs 21:1 & Job 38:10-11 

Sermon Victor Penrosa 
The Doolittle Raid 

Closing Song 647 
Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory 

Benediction Victor Penrosa 

 

Other Sabbath Participants 
Sanctuary Sabbath School Teacher: Oscar Lucar 

Musician: Wally Basit 
Chorister: Rebekah & Melissa 

AV: Andrew Donesky & Katie Mowat 
Greeters: Jill & Michael Kline 

Church Financial Report Survive*  Thrive Goal** 
 November Year-to-date Year-to-date 
Needed: $   7,530 $ 82,880  $ 115,940  
Received so Far: $   2,042   $ 96,982 $   96,982    
Still Needed: $   5,488      $   18,958   

*Based on 2022 budget voted at church business session. 
**Based on 3% of 2021 actual tithe receipts. 

 



 
Upcoming Events 

Sunset Times: Tonight – 5:10 Next Friday – 5:06 

Bible Study: Monday 7:00 pm – Zoom Bible Study 
 

Prayer & Praise: Wednesday 7:00 pm  
 

 
 

 
Sabbath School Classes 

 

Cradle Roll (ages birth-3) — Church Lower Level 
Kindergarten (ages 4-6) — Church Lower Level 
Primary Class (ages 7-9) — Church Lower Level 

Junior (grades 5-8) — Better Living Center 
Teen (grades 9-12)— Better Living Center 

Collegiate Class — Better Living Center 
Adult Class — Church Sanctuary 

Next Sabbath Schedule – November 19, 2022 
 

 

Reminder for Service Participants: If there is a conflict for you on a 
Sabbath that you are scheduled on, please communicate to your 
team leader so proper arrangements can be made.  

 

 
Announcements 

Fellowship Meal: Today, November 12, is our regular monthly Fellowship 
Meal; Team B is scheduled.  Visitors, please joins us for a vegetarian meal 
and for time to fellowship.  Thank you to the volunteers that help following 
the church service in set up and clean up for these meals.  If you would like 
to join a team or have questions, please contact Nancy Morris or Cherryl 
Kaiser. 

Junior Teacher: A Junior teacher is needed to help with class.  This class 
works with 5th -8th graders.  We are studying Steps to Christ. Please 
consider joining our team.  Contact Sandy Novak, Pastor, or one of the 
Elders. 
Update on the church sign:  The new sign is made and is in the que to be 
painted.  As soon as it is finished, Nebraska Sign will install it and then we 
will plan a time to tear down our old sign.    

Christmas Program: If you are interested in 
participating in the program, please use this QR 
code to sign up to be part of our Christmas musical 
on December 24! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adult SS Teacher Pam Barrowman 
Elder Wally Basit 
Speaker Deneil Clarke 
Offering Church Budget 
Offering Call Wally Basit 
Scripture  Wall Basit 
Musician  
Chorister Jill Kline 
AV Mike Teale & Jordan Judge 
Greeter Mayra Cassell & Lissette Acosta 
Children’s Story Anita Williams 
Special Music Jill Kline, Angie Pierre & Renae Closs 
Deacons Shane, Andrew, Jax & Bob 



 
Children’s Activity Page 

Crayons and colored pencils for the picture are available in a basket at 
the back of the sanctuary. Please return them after church so they can be 
used for our next coloring picture. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


